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Our next Knights meeting will be held at the KC hall 
on July 18th at 7 p.m. 
 

  

 

 

 

Golf Classic to be Held 
August 9th in Warrenton 

Preparations are underway for 

the 28th annual golf classic. 

The event will be held Friday, 

August 9th at the Warrenton 

Golf Course. This is a major 

council fundraiser.  

 

Most of this year’s proceeds 

will go to the new hall remodel’s expenses. Council 

members can help in a variety of ways. Want to play? 

If you don’t have a team, Ron will make every effort 

to find you a spot. Tee time is at 12:30 p.m. Arrive 

early for lunch at 11:30 a.m.  

 

The cost is $100 per player or $400 per team. If you 

can’t play, you can help with loading tournament 

supplies at the hall on August 8th at 7 p.m. You can 

sponsor a hole for $125. This is a great way to honor 

a brother Knight or loved one and support our 

charitable efforts. You can donate an item or gift 

certificate for the raffles/attendance prizes. There are 

many volunteer opportunities on Friday, August 9th. 

We need helpers to set up, cook, serve drinks, and 

clean up at the end of the day.  

 

Clean up typically takes place at 7:30 or 8 p.m. Any 

help would be greatly appreciated. If you can help or 

would like more information, contact Ron Schwane 

at rschwane1@charter.net or (636) 795-4559. 

Kids Three on Three Soccer 
Tournament July 27th 

Kids for Kids soccer tournament 

will be held at the Woodlands 

Park Saturday July 27th and 

Sunday, July 28th. Proceeds will 

go to Assumption Grade School. 

The Knights will assist with the 

field layout Thursday, July 25th at 

8:30 a.m. Let Ron Gardiner know if you’d like to 

help with field set up. Please call (636) 978-7639 or 

email fs2269@mac.com. 

 

The Knights and Saint Barnabus Holy Name Society 

will work the concession stand on the two 

tournament days. Big thanks to our new chairman 

John Vogel. He will be organizing the concession 

stand efforts. Watch for information about an online 

signup sheet. Contact John at (636) 978-8074 or 

jlvhm@aol.com if you can help or have questions. 

Save the Dates! 
The Euchre Tournament will be 

held Saturday, February 15th, 

2020. For more information, 

contact Don Forbeck at (636) 

272-5065. 

 

The Tootsie Roll Drive will be 

October 11th through 13th. For 

more information, contact Ron 

Gardiner. 
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Hall Update 
Our June meeting was held in the new hall. There are 

only a few things left to do. Parking lot, grading, and 

landscaping will need to be completed before the hall 

can be rented or used for Queen of Hearts. 

Cleaning Captains Needed 

We are still in need of cleaning captains for March, 

June, August, September, and October. Let Bryan 

Eisenbath know if you can help. He can be reached at 

(314) 660-0598 or beisenbath@gmail.com 

 

Big thanks to Tracy Hakenewerth for completing the 

Bill Wolf Memorial Club Room plaque for the lower 

hall. Also, big thanks to State Representative John 

Wiemann for getting a new U.S. Flag and Missouri 

State Flag for the hall. 

 

Interested in renting the hall? It’s now available for 

rental. You should contact Bryan E. or Mike Sullivan 

at (636) 240-3393 for more information. 

Queen of Hearts 
Congratulations to Patricia Hawkins 

on picking card #1 and winning 

$16,750 with the Queen of Hearts. 

That round lasted 50 weeks!  

The success of Round 3 enabled us to 

start the Round 4 jackpot at $3,500. 

When we return to the hall, doors will 

open at 5 p.m. and the drawings will 

be at 7 p.m. Pizzas will be available for $8. 

Regarding Fish Frys… 
The committee wants to hear from 

you! If YOU have ideas contact 

Michael McCleish at (636) 294-0097 

or michaellmccleish@msn.com. The 

committee is considering first Friday 

fish frys starting in October. 
Want to Save a Tree? 

If you would like to receive the newsletter via email 

and be removed from the mailing list for printed 

copies or have newsletter submissions, please send an 

email to Ken Thornhill at gocurtis28@yahoo.com or 

call (636) 294-7920.  

 

Ladies Auxiliary News 
A Note from Jeanette 

I would like to offer a special thank 

you to our outgoing officers: President 

Rita Thornhill, Treasurer Bonnie 

Molitor, and Sargeant at Arms Marge 

Gentemann. They served for four 

years and we really appreciate all they 

did for the Ladies Auxiliary. 

 

Congratulations to our new officers who were 

installed at the June 20th meeting by District Deputy 

Bernie Panther. The new officers are: President 

Jeanette Koechner Thomas, Vice President Ann 

Schulte, Treasurer Donna Johnson, Chaplain Wilma 

Sitzer, and Sargeant at Arms Mary Stoverink. Big 

thanks to Linda Lambing for continuing in her role as 

secretary, where she has served for the last two years. 

 

Record Breaking Fashion Show Event! 

The 2019 Fashion Show was a big success and raised 

$26,158.50! The fashion show was our most 

successful event ever and thanks to all who helped to 

make that event a success, especially our models, 

sponsors, and those who attended. Thanks to Don 

Niehaus for organizing the Knights volunteer efforts 

at the event and to all the Knights for volunteering as 

servers, bartenders, and models.  

The ladies auxiliary is 30 years old! Look for news 

about an upcoming celebration!  

The next ladies meeting is August 15th at 7 p.m. 

 

Charity Committee News 

The committee gave to two golf 

sponsorships, both for $100. One was 

to Missouri Right to Life and the other 

was to IIABO. We also gave $250 to 

The Great Cycle Challenge USA 

which benefits The Children’s Cancer Research 

Foundation on behalf of our deacon and participant, 

Richard Tadlock. 

If you are interested in serving on the charity 

committee or have ideas for charitable causes to 

support, contact Tracy at (314) 397-5463 or 

tracyhak@hotmail.com
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Bar Update 
At the bar committee’s last 

meeting, a three-year term was 

established for serving on the 

committee. Dogtown St. Louis 

style pizza will be available once 

we are back in the hall for $8. 

Choices include: deluxe, sausage and pepperoni, 4 meat, 

and cheese pizzas.  

 

Big thanks to Jason Niehaus and Todd Kirchoff for 

donating the pizza ovens. 

 

Bar committee is exploring 

advertising the Queen of 

Hearts at the Assumption gym 

and soccer fields.  

 

This year, New Year’s Eve falls on a Tuesday, the same 

night as Queen of Hearts. The bar committee is thinking 

of holding a New Year’s Eve Extravaganza. Make plans 

to attend! If there is sufficient interest for future sporting 

events, the bar committee is willing to consider opening 

the hall for viewing nights. 

 

Bar committee approved a new tapper expense of 

$1,500 for the downstairs bar. Draft beer is $2 a glass or 

$8 a pitcher. Miller Light, Blue Moon, or Bud Light are 

on-tap upstairs. Bud Light only downstairs. 

 

Bud, Bud Light, Busch, Natural Light, Bud Select, 

Miller Light, and Stag will be available for $2.50 a 

bottle. Blue Moon and Michelob Ultra will be available 

for $3 a bottle. 

 

Soft drinks and water will be $1 each. Flavors include: 

Coke, Diet Coke, Dr. Depper, Diet Dr. Pepper, Orange, 

Diet Orange, Diet Rootbeer, and Sprite. Peach and tonic 

water will also be available. 

 

All beer, liquor, and soda selections are subject to 

change due to sales.  

 

If you have questions for the bar committee, contact 

Dave Moynihan at davidmoynihan60@yahoo.com or 

(636) 240-8918 
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